STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

Olt. CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE P.O. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOFR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211
1505) 748-1283

January 5, 1993

Union Pacific Resources
P.0O. Box 7, Mail Stop 3407
Fort Worth TX 76101

Rachelle Montgamery,

We have received your sundry notice on the dually campleted
Toothman Gas Com #1 Ut. I1~25-21-27, advising of the status
of the well.

Even though the Morrow zone is currently shut in, a packer
leakage test must still be run to show segregation between
the two zones.

This test should be run as soon as possible and this office
notified in time to witness the test, twenty four (24) hours
in advance if at all possible.

Future reports for this well should be submitted on State forms
rather than Federal as this :s a Fee well.

If you have any questions on this matter please feel free to
contact this office.

Sincerely,

Mike Williams
Supervisor, Dist IT




